
Chair’s Report: Maria Rizzo 
January 23 to February 14, 2019 

Trustee Del Grande and I will communicate and consult with 
trustees about any local issues within 24 hours of becoming 
aware of them.  

Any invitations to events will be directed from our offices directly 
to the local trustee. 

Met with several trustees to discuss issues of concern 

Interviewed by several student teachers regarding roles of 
trustee for their class assignments. 

Met with Chair of TDSB to coordinate a Meet and Greet with all 
trustees at TDSB and TCDSB. After March break a date will be 
set.  

January 23  
Public meeting regarding Dante and Regina Mundi Catholic  
Schools attended by MPP Robin Martin, North York Mirror, 
Corriere Canadese and CHRY Radio YORK University. 

January 25 
CBC interview regarding International Languages

TrusteesTeresa Lubinski and Markus De Domenico attended 
Rotary Club West on my behalf to honour Lifetime 
Achievement Award recipient, Denise Bebenek founder of 
Meagan’s Walk.

January 26
Interview with North York Mirror regarding Dante/Regina 
Mundi Catholic Schools on site. 

January 28
Participated in Family Literacy Day



January 30
Meeting with Vice Chair Del Grande and Lloyd Noronha 
regarding new portfolio

Attended Transportation Consortium Orientation Session 
with Trustee Teresa Lubinski

Attended Audit Committee

January 31
Co-sponsored public meeting with TDSB Trustee Alexander 
Brown regarding Funding Cuts to Education. Addressed 
issues of concern with Stan Cho’s Office regarding 
Education Development Charges at this meeting.

February 1
Interview with OMNI news regarding accessibility

February 4
Along with Director McGuckin, Vice Chair Mike Del Grande 
and Trustee Di Pasquale took part in the African Inventors 
and Innovators Museum at the CEC

Local parent council meeting

February 5
Met with planning staff and several Councillors regarding Section 
37 for all wards 

February 6 
Guest speaker at Ryerson University on public policy and 
community engagement 

February 7
Student Achievement And Well Being Committee

February 8
Attended with Trustee Lubinski the governance meeting of 
the Transportation Consortium



February 11
Teleconference with three MPP’s regarding International 
Languages.

Local parent council meeting

February 12
Van Attack Commemoration meeting coordinated with MPP 
Stan Cho and Councillor John Filions office.

February 13
Attended meeting with Vice Chair Del Grande and the 
Minister of Education regarding International Languages, 
Education Development Charges and Communication 
protocols.

February 14
Review Board Agenda with Director of Education and Vice 
Chair Mike Del Grande

Attended Nomination Committee for TCDSB Alumni and 
Friends of Catholic Education Awards

Attended Corporate Services Committee


